
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 ○ (207) 310-0506 ○ dustin@dmroma.com 

June 6, 2018 
 
Amanda Lessard, Town Planner  
Town of Windham 
8 School Road 
Windham, ME 04062 
 
Re: Response to Comments 
 Sabatus Lane Subdivision 
 Grondin Corporation, Inc. - Applicant 
 
Dear Amanda: 
 
On behalf of Grondin Corporation, Inc. we have prepared the enclosed revised plans and offer the following 
response to respond to review comments raised at the Planning Board meeting of May 30th. 
 
Maine DEP Permitting 
 
The size of the recreation field was verified by the contractor using GPS equipment to be approximately 2.5 acres 
(300 feet by 350 feet).  The developed area associated with the roadway, ditches, culverts and level spreaders is 
approximately 1.4 acres.  The trail access to the recreation field created additional land disturbance of 
approximately 0.40 acres.  This creates a total developed area of 4.3 acres, which is below the 5 acres that would 
require a Stormwater Permit from Maine DEP.   
 
Wetland impacts associated with the temporary haul road construction and permanent trail construction are 
shown on the plans to be approximately 3,170 square feet, which is below the 4,300 square foot threshold that 
would require a Tier-1 Natural Resources Protection Act Permit. 
 
Lot Clearing Limits 
 
Robie Contracting, Inc. has submitted a separate application for the expansion of clearing limits on Lots 1, 4, 5, 8, 
10, 11 and 15.  Grondin Corporation is applying for amendment of the clearing limits on lots 3, 9, 12, 13 and 14 
with this application.  Dimensions of the clearing limits have been added to the plans. 
 
Trail Construction 
 
The trail is proposed to be 8 feet wide with a gravel surface so that a mower could access the field area.  We have 
reached out to the Parks & Recreation Director, who is away at a conference in Colorado this week, to meet upon 
her return to discuss the location of the trail and adequacy of the proposed construction to meet the Town’s needs 
for the facility. 
 
Upon your review of this information, please let us know if you have any questions or require any additional 
information.  
 
Sincerely,  

  
DM ROMA CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

 
 
 

Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
President 








